Town of Milladore

August 12, 2018
The regular monthly meeting of the town board of supervisors was called to order July 1, 2018 at 6:30pm at the Milladore Town Hall. After the Pledge of Allegiance to the US flag, roll call found all present.
The minutes of the previous town meeting were read. Leon Kundinger moved to accept the minutes as read. Hank Nigh was the second and the motion carried.
The financial report was reviewed and accepted with a motion by Hank Nigh. Leon Kundinger seconded the motion which carried.

Russ Worzella addressed the board to inquire about access for ATVs/UTVs on Town roads/ He was informed that we do not have any open roads in our Town for these vehicles. There was some discussion but there was no action.


Patrick Stashek addressed the board about his problem with beaver in section 23 where he owns land. He has talked to the DNR to review his options for removing the dams built by the beaver they cause problems. Again; after some discussion, there was no action taken at this time.
Ron Koziczkowski explained that Draxler Electric had the low bid for the new wiring of the Town Hall and the Shop. Because of his work load Draxler may not be able to start until later this summer.
There was some discussion about the cost of dust abatement on Brookside. It was suggested that one mile be completed to see how that mile holds up and use the rest of the load for the area in front of homes. There was no action.

Hank Nigh made a motion that the Town of Milladore hire three election workers for the August 14th election. The motion was seconded by Leon Kundinger. Motion passed.

Hank Nigh moved to pay the bills. Leon Kundinger seconded it and it carried.

The next meeting will be the second Sunday in August because of a scheduling conflict for Connie Milz.
There was a motion to adjourn from Leon Kundinger, with a second from Russ Haffenbredl the motion passed.
The next meeting is August 12, 2018 at 6:30pm in the town hall.
 


Submitted by Connie Milz, Clerk
